
 
 

2024 Emergency Medical Services Levy Renewal  
Pro or Con Committee 

 
 
 
North Kitsap Fire & Rescue (NKF&R) is accepting names of people interested in participating on committees 
submitting pro or con statements for use in the voter pamphlet regarding the upcoming renewal of the District’s 
Emergency Medical Services (EMS) Levy. 
 
NKF&R’s Board of Fire Commissioners recently adopted Resolution No. 2024-02, providing for the submission to the 
voters on August 6, 2024, a proposition authorizing the District to continue its six-year EMS levy at a rate of fifty 
cents ($.50) per thousand dollars ($1,000) of assessed valuation for collection beginning in 2025.  
 
Additional information is available on the District’s website at www.nkfr.org.  Community members who would like to 
be involved in either committee should call or email NKF&R Director of Administrative Services Katie Patti (360-860-
8120 or patti@nkfr.org) by Wednesday, May 1, 2024, before 4:00 p.m.  
 
Statements must be completed and submitted to the Kitsap County Elections Division by May 13, 2024.  
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